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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Welcome to the new summer term, I hope you have had a great Easter break.  

 

This term’s core text is ‘The Explorer’ by Katherine Rundell. We will be using this text to assist with our extended writing pieces for this half 

term. Our creative lessons will all be linked to our main theme for the half term ‘Rainforests’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also have weekly computing, music and PHSE lessons.   

 

Swimming 

Swimming continues on Mondays. Please ensure that your child is fully equipped for lessons, long hair is tied up, jewellery removed and 

a large towel (not a hand towel) is provided.  

 

Reading 

It is very important that your child reads some of their book every day. Please make sure that there is an acknowledgement that they 

have read each night by signing their reading records.  Your child should bring their book and reading record into school daily.   

 

Spellings 

Weekly spellings will be sent home on Fridays from next week. We will have a spelling test on Fridays also. Please encourage your child 

to learn these spellings each night using the look cover, write and check method. 

 

Times table check 

The times table check is in a few weeks, as such it is imperative that your child is practicing the times tables every day. We practise 

every day in class and appreciate any support you can provide whilst at home. Please allow your child to access Times Tables 

Rockstars regularly at home. 

 

 

Thank you in advance for all your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 

 Rainforests 

Summer 1 

Science  Electricity RE  Sikhism 

Geography Rainforests and Ecosystems DT  Brush Monsters 

PE  Swimming continues for the term 

 Time Travelers 

Summer 2 

Science  Electricity RE  How does faith guide us? 

History Local area (Greenwich) Art Sculpture 


